
 

 

Beginning Sunday, April 18, we will be relaxing some of our COVID protocols.  We are excited to begin 

getting back to a somewhat “normal” pattern of worship and Life Journey Groups.  Please know that 

we continue to appreciate your efforts to help us keep everyone safe while here at Lawndale. 

 

1. Face masks are welcomed but optional.  If you feel better about continuing to wear your face 

mask, we invite you to continue to do so. 

 

2. Please continue to maintain social distancing especially in the Worship Center.  You may sit in 

any section that is not marked as closed. 

 

3. Please continue to wash your hands and use the hand sanitizer stations located throughout the 

church. 

 

4. We invite you to sing during worship without your mask if you choose. 

 

5. If you feel sick, we ask you to remain at home.   

 

Thank you for doing your part in helping us keep all of Lawndale safe during the last year.  These have 

truly been unprecedented times, and we praise God for all that He has done! 


